january 10, 1985

Mr. William M, Gillespie

Gillespie Building

23% North Causeway

Pe U« Drawer 580

NEW SMYRNA BEACH, FLORIDA 32070-0580

(UsSehs)

Desr William Gillespie,

I wrote you a while ago, in a Christmas Card I had good
news from the Royel House Hold.

If nothing arisew to stop the will of the Royal House,
Hig Majesty shall do something for the Convention of the
"International Bar Assocciation" to take place in Madrid,
between the may 18 and 22. I intend to be in Florida, be-
ginning of march and probably in that moment we will have
more explicite news.

If the lawyers in lMadrid do something before merch, about
the problem, I shall be delighted. The more people works
ebout the better.

Best regards to Sally
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